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From: Attorney Correspondence <attorney@ag.gov.au>

Date: Wed, 7 Aug 2024 at 08:31
Subject: Automatic reply: Applicant's reply to AGS Boyle, 8.30am 7 August 2024
To: Robbie Thorpe <bunjilsfire@gmail.com>

Thank you for contacting the Attorney-General.

This is an automated response to confirm that your email has been
received and has been forwarded to the appropriate area of the
Attorney-General’'s Department for consideration and a response may
be provided if you have included:

Your full name, and

A valid email address OR a postal address
Where the issues you raise fall more appropriately within the
responsibilities of another government minister or a government
department/agency, your correspondence may be provided to them for
consideration and potential response where appropriate.
The internet and email are not secure mediums to transfer personal or
sensitive information. If your message contains sensitive information,
please use the postal address provided below.
If your email is larger than 14MB (including any attachments), please
send your correspondence to the postal address provided below.

Postal Address
Attorney-General

PO Box 6022
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Thank you for contacting the Attorney-General.

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return e-
mail and delete all copies. If this e-mail or any attachments have been sent to you in
error, that error does not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in
respect of information in the e-mail or attachments.



